RESPONSE TO OPA Case #13-0410 Management Action Recommendation

July 28, 2015
Director Murphy:

The attached Management Action - OPA Case # 13-0410 has been received by the department.
As you perhaps know, the department has been researching and planning a comprehensive
overhaul of the secondary employment management systems. Just yesterday, the Chief and
others met with the Seahawks to discuss staffing for stadium planning and scheduling of off-duty
officers. Although the current plan is to retain the status quo for the football season, the Chief
has made it clear that we are to resolve the secondary employment issues with great urgency.

I am cc:ing those primarily involved in those efforts to ensure that your specific
recommendations are included in those efforts and will update you on the progress. As indicated
by the scope of your recommendation and the history you outline, this is a huge undertaking that
will involve significant legal, policy, and labor issues.

Please let me know of any questions or concerns.

Brian G. Maxey

Senior Police Counsel
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